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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 592 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 02/02/2019.  
 
1. How many people have been treated for serious knife injuries (those which require stitches or 
worse)? 
 
2. How many people have been treated for life threatening knife injuries? 
 
3. How many people have been treated for multiple knife injuries in the same attack? 
 
4. How many people have been treated for gun/ bullet injuries? 
 
Please provide figures for each year of 2016, 2017 and 2018. Please also provide the age of the 
youngest and the oldest person treated for the injuries in each question. 
 
Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as: 
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not collate the information you have requested in a 
centralised system. The Trust does not store information regarding the causes of patients’ 
injuries. 
 


